2/13/2013 7:11:35 AM
Clemson Memorial Service Invitation - 2/15 @ 4 PM

Good Morning Katherine -

| hope this correspondence finds you well. My husband and | send this note to extend an invitation to Governor Nikki Haley
to possibly join us on Friday, 2/15 for our sons' memorial service at Clemson University. The services is at 4 PM in Tillman
Hall. It is being organized by the Dean of Student Affairs, Rusty Guill, with the student body friends of our son Steven.
Steven was shot and killed during a home invasion on 12/8/2012. He was entering his Junior year of the engineering
program.

Our hearts are heavy with our loss much like the friends and family who knew Steven. We hope the Governor can join us to
help strike some balance of hope and inspiration to extend to the student body to look after oneanother.

FYI: Contact information for Rusty Guill, Dean of Student Affairs Clemson University, Office: (864) 656-0935, Mobile: (864)
710-1096.

Our warmest regards,

Lynn and Steve Grich
(803) 818-0812

1415 Doe Ridge Lane
Fort Mill, SC 29715
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